
ATTENTION: PERS will use Microsoft Teams video 

conferencing for this event. 

TO ATTEND VIRTUALLY: RSVP as soon as possible and no 

later than 5 p.m. Friday, August 21, to spowers@pers.ms.gov

Thank you.

PERS Board Meeting Videoconference
Tuesday, August 25, 2020  | 1:30 p.m.* 
*Or immediately following the Administrative Committee meeting, which begins at 1 p.m. 


